
 
 

 

The Second Episcopal District Lay Organization of the African Methodist Episcopal 

Church is calling for nominations for offices of First Vice President and Financial 

Secretary to complete the 2022-2026 term. Letters of intent with a recent photo 

are due no later than November 28, 2023 electronically to dfconley@aol.com 

(SUBJECT: LETTER OF INTENT – (last name) – Office). This is the only option for 

submitting the Letter of Intent (LOI). 

The SEDLO election will be held during the December 18, 2023 SEDLO Executive 

Board Meeting. 

Please find a “Letter of Intent” and a copy of the 2018 SEDLO Constitution & 

Bylaws attached. Prospective nominees should read and understand the criteria 

as outlined in Article IV, Section 1 (Membership), Article V (Officers, Duties & 

Responsibilities), Article VI (Nomination & Election Procedures), and Article VIII 

(Qualifications). 

The LOI is the only acceptable form for submission. PLEASE DO NOT SUBMIT 

RESUMES, ETC. (PLEASE DO NOT SUBMIT A PHOTO OF THE FORM.) 

Incomplete “Letters of Intent” will be disqualified. 

All prospective nominees will receive notification regarding their nomination 

status prior to the December 18 SEDLO Executive Board Meeting. 

Questions: Please contact Sister D. Faye Conley at dfconley@aol.com. 

The African Methodist Episcopal Church 

Second Episcopal District 

Lay Organization 
Mr. Matthew Douglas, President 

Ms. D. Faye Conley, Chair, Nominating Committee  

November 2023 
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